

Tahoe 51 has been Postponed to 2021

June 4, 2020

Hi Everyone! **This is Tahoe 51 Update #3**, and the final for 2020!

Here is hoping everyone is still Healthy and Safe!

Well here goes After speaking with the Silver Legacy on Tuesday and explaining to the COF Board what may take place, the board has decided to pull the plug! We are all disappointed and you will be receiving your refund within 2 weeks!

Here are some of the reasons for the postponement of Tahoe 51.

#1 Safety.

#2 Insurance liability with our insurance carrier.

#3 The Legacy could not confirm what restrictions might be in place at the time of our event.

#4 We ran out of time to do it right.

#5 Our resources have become very limited, with several not registering by this time. Many are not sure if they want to attend with what is taking place.

We are sorry to have to postpone our event! We will keep everyone informed of the new date. We are all disappointed to have to postpone Tahoe 51, we were all looking forward to seeing everyone especially after taking a year off. We will pray that next year everyone puts God in their lives! and everyone will love their neighbor as they would love thyself Matthew 22 verse 39!

Again, Thank You for trying to make Tahoe 51 a great success! We will be looking forward to next year, and please everyone stay healthy and safe! Make sure you keep an eye on your refund and please let us know if you don't receive it within the next 2 weeks!

Sincerely,

Corvettes of Fresno Tahoe 51 Committee

Allen Teixeira Co Chair Ph #559-696-0787

Lee Blackstone Co chair Ph.#559-674-0489